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PUBLIC NOTICE 
June 18, 2025 
 
Sidewalks on the south side of Palm Avenue between South Main Street and South High Street 
will be closed on Monday, June 23rd to bring the curb, gutter, and sidewalk up to ADA standards.  
Work is planned to be completed by Thursday, June 26.  

 
 
 
 
Mark Rincon 
Public Works Director / City Engineer 


